
Technical team 

Mechanical Department  

NMAMIT 

 

11th October , 2023 

 

Vice Principal 

Dean Academics 

NMAMIT 

 

Sir, 

Sub: Technical talk for students 

As per the above mentioned subject, we are conducting a technical talk on the 27th of October from 
9:00 am to 4:00 pm. We would like to invite the Principal, the Vice Principal, all faculty and all the 
students to be a part of this learning session, as it is going to bring in a more technical aspect of learning 
in the curriculum and exposure to industrial importance of the same. The venue has been planned as 
Sambhram due to the student strength, we request you to kindly oblige and grant us the permission to 
use the venue and required equipment in order to promote and conduct the event. Your presence and 
support will be greatly appreciated.  

Regards, 

Technical team 


